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Roberta DiMezza

From: JUDE RITTENHOUSE <judearitt@aol.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 14, 2024 11:17 AM
To: House Judiciary Committee
Subject: Pass H7577 auto committee now!

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

I, and so many others, have been fighting for reproductive rights for far too long. Please do your part. 
 
 
Rhode Island voters support the Health Care Provider Shield Act and want a floor vote this year! Please vote YES 
on H7577 when it comes before the House Judiciary Committee.  
 
 
This is about protecting patients who need reproductive and transgender healthcare, and our providers who do not 
deserve legal repercussions for providing treatment. 

Jude Rittenhouse, M.A. Counseling 
Westerly, RI 02891 
 
 


